

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your continued support! With the generous contribution of donors such as yourself we have rescued 732 children from the fishing industry in Ghana since 2002 and assisted them to return to their families and build new dreams for the future. In 2013, we partnered with UNICEF to raise awareness on child protection and counter trafficking in vulnerable communities.

Your contributions make a difference in the lives of rescued children and we ask you to consider giving to IOM Ghana during this holiday season. Our goal is to raise enough funding to rescue 20 children in 2014. If you would like to support us, please visit our Global Giving donation page and/or if you are in the US please contact our 501 C3 partner USAIM.



On behalf of IOM Ghana and all the children and communities you have supported, we wish you a joyous and prosperous holiday season, and look forward to hearing from you in the New Year.



Dyane Epstein Chief of Mission IOM Ghana



